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Keiran O’Neill Glasgow Maryhill and Springburn 

I am seeking re-election to be Open Labour’s Scotland Officer. I am quite proud of what I have 
been able to achieve in this role over the last year, but especially that at long-last we have a 
functioning and vibrant Scottish Branch. I hope if re-elected I will be able to continue to work with 
our Scottish Committee and bring their voice to our national committee as well as continue to 
champion the issues specific to open labour in Scotland and the Scottish Labour Party at a UK level 
within our organisation. 
I will work on continuing to help Open Labour grow in Scotland and recruit more members across 
the country and every part of the movement. The results of the last general election were 
absolutely heart-breaking but there are vital elections in less than 12 months in Scotland and now 
everywhere else. We need Open Labour to push the party to be the best it can and finally start to 
rebuild. Now more than ever the party needs our approach to politics and that applies even more 
so in Scotland. 
I still have work to do and hope you can support me so I can finish the job. 

 

Logan Machell Aberdeen North 

I believe I would be a very beneficial member of the management of open labour, I am already the 
inclusions officer in the Aberdeen University Labour Society committee and I am gaining much 
needed experience every day I have the job. I have taken part in many discussions, talks and 
debates while studying politics in University. I have acquired skills in public speaking, research and 
debating skills. I am also skilled when it comes with working and communicating with others. 
Overall, I am a dedicated member of the labour of the Labour party that is always willing to put 
his point across on the table and willing to discuss new ideas that may benefit open labour and 
Labour as a whole. 

 


